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Community supports initiative

(Pembroke, On) Funny in a Good Way is pleased to be able to present $4000.00 in funds, as well 
as eight boxes of food to the local food banks and soup kitchen. 
 
The funds for the presentation are the direct result of the amazing community support that was 
evident for the organization's unity event held on January 19th, 2019. The January 19th event 
was the second year in a row that Funny in a Good Way has been able to bring together the 
community for an event to open up the week of prayer for Christian Unity. The non-traditional 
worship event is designed to bring the community together to unite in laughter and praise, as well 
as support a worthwhile cause within the community. 
 
Proceeds from this year's event will be evenly divided between, The Salvation Army, The 
Petawawa Pantry, St Joseph's Food Bank and local soup kitchen St. Vincent De Paul Society. 
These organizations work hard to assist those in need within the community and unfortunately the 
need continues to grow.  
 
Funny in a Good Way would like to again thank, the Festival Hall organization and those 
organizations who partnered with us in bring the event to the community. A special thanks also 
goes to those individuals, groups and organizations who participated in the event and of course 
those who attended the event. Feedback on the 2019 edition was fantastic and we look forward to 
again delivering on the tradition of this event in 2020.  
 
Funny in a Good Way is a provincially incorporated non-profit organization formed with the 
mission of encouraging the community to come together and celebrate the "Joy of the Lord" and 
to have fun doing it. As am organization we do not raise funds for our own activity, but rather 
Funny in a Good Way seeks out those that have worthy causes within the community and can 
use a helping hand. 
 
Those interested in learning more about Funny in a Good Way are encouraged to contact any 
member of our board or reach out to Managing Director, Michael Gulliver via phone at 613-401- 
5524 or email at funnyinagoodway@outlook.com. 
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